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Seriously, after the next election, do we want to be
accused of stacking votes?
We shouldn’t leave ourselves open to such accusations and we can be sure
of that happening wherever the count is going to be close or looking to be
unusually biased!
I would strongly ask that you retain the current requirement where voters
need to provide proof of their ID before they are allowed to vote.
Michael De Nieuwe

, Murray Bridge
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